
 

  

 

31st January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re:  National Education Union – Industrial Action 

Good evening all and many thanks for your support and patience in planning of tomorrow. 

Final arrangements for the day are now confirmed below 

Year 7 – Are expected attend school as normal wearing their Oak PE kit. Students will remain on site 

until after lunch and be dismissed at 2pm. 

Year 8 – 10 Will complete work remotely. Today all students have been handed a sheet containing 

directions for their remote learning. This can also be found on Teams and at the links below. Students 

can either submit work via teams or hand to their tutor on their return. We will be handing out prizes for 

the work completed. Many thanks in advance for supporting your child to complete the work.  

Year-8-Work-Feb-1st.pdf (oak-academy.co.uk) 

Year-9-Work-Feb-1st-.pdf (oak-academy.co.uk) 

Year-10-Work-Feb-1st-.pdf (oak-academy.co.uk) 

Year 11 – Will attend school and lessons as normal on this day. Students should wear full school uniform. 

For those parents whose children receive FSM, if you have not already received a £3 voucher for a local 

this will be emailed to you within the next 24 hours. 

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me 

at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk.  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Hayley Richley 

Principal  

https://www.oak-academy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Year-8-Work-Feb-1st.pdf
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